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Ansley, Alexander (NHTSA)

To: Timian, Jennifer (NHTSA)
Subject: Ford Response to AQ10-001

From: Timian, Jennifer (NHTSA)  
Sent: Thursday, December 16, 2010 8:42 AM 
To: 'Nevi, Raymond (R.A.)' 
Subject: RE: Ford Response to AQ10-001 
 
Ray,  
That is fine.   
 
Thanks, 
 
Jennifer 
 

From: Nevi, Raymond (R.A.) [mailto:rnevi@ford.com]  
Sent: Wednesday, December 15, 2010 6:31 PM 
To: Timian, Jennifer (NHTSA) 
Subject: Ford Response to AQ10-001 
 

Jennifer,  
Ford Motor Company (Ford) is requesting an extension of time for the subject Audit Query until January 12, 2011. As the 
agency is aware, Ford's offices are closed for the holiday season between December 24, 2010, and January 3, 2010, 
preventing us from completing our response by the requested December 30, 2010, due date.  

Ford appreciates your consideration and understanding in this matter. If you have any questions concerning this request, 
please feel free to contact me. 

Ray  


